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Lou Mansolillo

From: Ericka Lowe <erickalowe14@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:04 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill H-7015

To Whom it may concern, 
                     I am writing to you in support of house bill H-7015.  I support this bill being passed without amendments.  I 
am a licensed master electrician in the state of Rhode Island. I have worked as an electrician for close to 20 years.  It is 
important to have a licensed trade professional do electrical work. Electricity is dangerous.  We can not see it.  Improper 
installation can potentially kill humans. It's important that a trained licensed professional is required to do electrical 
installations.   
 
Thank you for your time 
Ericka Lowe 


